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Dear Parent, 
Year 11 Boys – House Placements 2018/19 

 
As there are two Sixth Form Boys Houses, St Luke’s and St Bede’s, it is necessary to split the current Year 11 
between the two Houses when they move into the Sixth Form.  
  
The boys will be informed of the proposed procedure and I am writing to you to explain what we intend to do. 
The accommodation is different in the two Houses, but there are advantages and disadvantages to a 
placement in either. The proposed system is outlined below: 
 

By the end 
of week 2 

 
Pupils who wish to remain together in groups of 2, 3 or 4 are asked to hand 
in their names to their Housemaster.  No pupil may appear in more than 
one group!  As far as possible we will try to keep the group together 
whichever House they end up in. 
 

During 
week 4 

The placement of pupils in Houses will be achieved by the drawing of lots. 
The lots will be drawn from a number of sub groups (e.g. day, weekly 
boarding and full boarding) in order to achieve an appropriate mix in each 
House. 
St Luke’s House will be slightly larger than St Bede’s, but it is proposed to 
leave a little space in both Houses. 

 

NB. It is not proposed that there should be any process of appeal, nor that any 
swapping takes place after the House Lists are compiled. 

 
Any pupils who wish to discuss particular circumstances that may have a bearing upon the House 
dispositions should speak to Mr Wood before the end of week 2. 
 
I hope that this is self-explanatory, but if you have any questions or wish to discuss the issue please contact 
the Head of Sixth Form, Mr P A Wood, in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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